
Agenda item 12. 

 

Resilience plan update as of 6th June 2022. 

 

Cllrs Carpenter and Sangster met on Monday 30th May and advised the following: 

1. The resilience plan as a whole is reasonably good, but has not been updated since it was produced nearly 10 

years ago. It needs to be checked annually. 

2. The plan additionally needs to reviewed following a freak event, such as the storm in February.  

3. The original volunteer list has been reviewed and residents that have moved away have been removed from 

the list.  

4. All other volunteers should be contacted to check if they were still happy to be a volunteer.  

5. We were unsure on how to establish a comprehensive list of vulnerable people.  

 

Note: 

The Clerk has set up a list of all addresses in the Parish. The list is password protected. 

Councillors may also advise the Clerk of residents that they consider should be added to the list, however residents’ 

permission to hold their details will be required. 

Anyone wishing to be added to the list of vulnerable people may contact the Clerk. The list can be produced in the 

event of an emergency. 

 


